
DATES 

 

7th,8th,9th          

 December      

 School Camp 

 

14th December 

B.O.T Meeting 

 

15th December 

   Prizegiving 

 Potluck Dinner 

5:30pm 

-Students Sleepover at 

School $5.per student. 

16th December 

Last Day Term 4 

School Finishes 

12:30 p.m 

 

Term1 Starts 

31st January 2017 

HAPPY        

HOLIDAYS 

 

Final Newsletter for 2016 

 

What an amazing year and it has positively flown by. THANKS to everyone who has contributed to making 
it all possible. 

This year we have been involved in a great deal and below are the ones that have stood out, they are not 
a full reflection of everything that has been. 

Term 1 – We received our favourable ERO review document, attended ANZAC, swam and swam and   
finished with the Super Swimming Sports. Studied the Countries of the World and New Zealand. Lucy 
Glover received the Sir Peter Blake Award. 

Term 2 – Studied the Olympic Games, the seniors thought hard about Otago problem solving, the juniors 
constructed where out of student made measurements, planted native plants around the school,            
ice skated, attended a winter sports tournament, made soup and bread every Wednesday, had a blast 
during bike week, played the recorder and learnt to line dance. 

Term 3 – Otago Problem solving continued on as hard as it was, we planted plants around the fence line, 
found out about puberty, attended ski camp,  raced in the cross country , and studied dinosaurs. We also 
made masks that we turned into flowers for the Glenorchy Flower show. 

Term 4 – saw us showing off our line dancing, singing, baking, tie dying, origami and story writing at the 
Great kiwi morning tea. We were lucky enough to visit the Kiwi Bird Sanctuary and study the Kiwi and 
Weka. We have made documentaries about the kiwi. Had superb Cricket coaching from Emma and the 
seniors attended the Queenstown cricket festival. 

School Survey 

Please fill in the school survey that is going out so we can celebrate, contemplate, reflect and make 
changes for 2017. 

CAMP TOMORROW  

0745   -  Years 0 – 6 at the Marina  

 Years 7 and 8 – drop off gear to Marina and then walk up to school with Miss Unwin. 

0800  -   Years 0 – 6 Jet boat to Pigeon Island 

 Adults boat to Pigeon Island with Cameron, Amber and Mike 

0900  – Kayaks get picked up from school and driven to lake face to kayak to Pigeon Island. 

 

IF THE WEATHER IS BAD AND WE MAKE ANY CHANGES 

YOU WILL BE CONTACTED TONIGHT 

 

Glenorchy School is looking for a Grounds person  

52 hours annually - Please contact Allie for a job description if you are keen.                                                     
principal@glenorchy.school.nz. 

 

Thank you Ruth-Ann who has donated a Plum tree  

for the future fruit eaters of Glenorchy School. 

6 T H  D E C E M B E R  T E R M  4  I S S U E  5  

mailto:principal@glenorchy.school.nz



